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MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Saturday, April 20 – Third Saturday night-out, LaCasa Mexicana, Boardman (shopping plaza at SW corner of Rt. 7 and Rt. 

224.  Same plaza as Rick’s Ranchware. Behind Arby’s) 5:00.

Saturday, May 3 – Regular Club meeting – SEE INFORMATION BELOW.

Monday, May 6 – breakfast at The Corner Restaurant between Walmart and North Jackson, corner of Rt. 18 and Lipkey 

Road. 9:00 a.m.

Tuesday, May 7 – First night of Tuesday Car Cruise, Wedgewood Pizza, 500.

Thursday, May 9 – Car show at Boardman Middle School, 1:00 p.m.

Wednesday, May 15– Board meeting at Wedgewood Pizza, 6:30 p.m.

Saturday, May 18 – Third Saturday night-out, Venue to be announced at May meeting.

 IT’S ALMOST HERE!!!

            Tuesday night car cruises will begin Tuesday, May 7, 5:00 at Wedgewood Pizza, Raccoon Road, Austintown.  The 

next cruise after that will be Tuesday, May 15 at DeBartolo Commons in what used to be Southern Park Mall. 5:00 

registrations begin.  THIS IS A CLUB EVENT THAT MANY CAN PARTICIPATE IN.  We need workers at the event. We need 

door prizes (new items requested). We need members to bring their cars. We need members to tell their friends, 

neighbors, and family members.  We anticipate a great year. Come and be a part of it.

 ST. PATRICK’S DAY PARADE

            There were 10 members of the Club at the St. Patrick Day Parade in Boardman with 5 cars. Despite the freezing 

cold and the precipitation of the day, everyone enjoyed the day.

MAY GENERAL MEETING OF MVOCC

            The meeting for May will be a carry-in dinner at the Ellsworth Community Church, 6:00 p.m. Table service and 

beverages will be provided. If coming from the north, take Rt. 45 to rt. 224, turn right and then slight right onto 

Ellsworth Road.  If coming from the east, take Rt. 224 west, cross over Rt. 45, turn slight right onto Ellsworth Road. From 

the south, take 45 north to Rt. 224, turn left then a slight right onto Ellsworth Road. From the west, take Rt. 224 and 

you will pass the church before you turn a slight left onto Ellsworth Road.  Church is big white building. BRING YOUR 

CARS! This is a well-traveled road and many people will have the opportunity to see the cars as they drive by.



Beulah Eastman, Secretary

"THE PURPOSE OF OUR CLUB IS TO PROMOTE, EDUCATE & ENCOURAGE THE PRESERVATION, 
RESTORATION & ENJOYMENT OF ANTIQUE VEHICLES & RELATED MATERIAL" "OUR CLUB Is DEDICATED To 

HAVING FuN WITH OLD CARS" 

LOOKING FORWARD

            Several shows and events will be on the docket for this summer.  Plans are in the works for a show at St. 
Christine Catholic Church. The annual CARS IN THE PARK show in August is  being planned. We may have more 
picnic-type gathering for our regular meetings. Watch for every opportunity you have to bring your car(s) out and 
let the rest of us enjoy and admire them as much as you do.
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